
 
 

SUPERVISION RELEASE FORM 
 
The Governor's School for Agriculture has planned many activities which will involve the 
supervision of your child. However, during free time and activity periods students will have the 
opportunity to explore the campus without direct supervision. Students are able to go visit the 
student center, the bookstore, the Duck Pond, or any other place on campus they may choose. 
Students are always required to be in groups of two or more students. 
 
Please sign below to allow your son or daughter to visit campus sites unsupervised during 
designated free time. 
 

   

Student's Printed Name  Student's Signature 

 
 
 

  

Parent/Guardian Signature  Date 

 
By typing or drawing our signatures above, we acknowledge that it is our intent to electronically sign this document and agree to the use of electronic records for the purposes provided herein. 
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